Cameron Shade
Superintendent of Education

September 19, 2025

Oki Parents/Caregivers,

Re: Alberta Teachers Strike

As you are aware, the Alberta teachers may strike on October 6, 2025, if the union
representing the teachers and the Alberta Government cannot reach an agreement.

If there is a teacher strike, please be advised that Kainai Board of Education may not
be able to accept late student registrations or student transfers from other school
districts.

The last day to register your child or children with Kainai Board of Education is
September 25, 2025.

Sincerely,
Cam Shade
Superintendent of Schools
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